## A letter to a new Great Wyrley student!

To a new Great Wyrley student,

Hello! I am writing to you to tell you about my experience of being a Year 7 student at Great Wyrley this year. I have plenty of good things to tell you!

Firstly, there are a lot of friendly students for you to associate with. I have a friend who is very nice and we get along. If there are problems you are having there are always teachers and all sorts of staff available.

Secondly, the service is great: They do homemade food like donna wraps and the classrooms tend to be clean-we have great cleaners. Now that we are in lockdown, you can't see anyone but you will have meetings or write letters so you can get to know people and make a friend.

I hope that my letter has made you feel really excited about joining us in Septemberwe can't wait to meet you!

From, Michael

A current Year 7 pupil.